
 
 

Important Class Information 

 
1. Our classrooms are located in the Harveston Lake House at 29005 Lakehouse 

Drive  in Temecula.  Please enter through the main doors, go through the 
lobby, out the back doors toward the lake, turn left, walk down the path and 
we are on the left.  Messy Play is the first classroom before the restrooms. 

2. We would love for your child to be able to share their class with mommy, 
daddy, grandparents, aunts or uncles however the room does have a limited 
capacity.  If you would like to bring an additional adult to class, please check 
with us first in regards to space.   

3. Our insurance policy and Harveston require us to have each parent sign a 
liability waiver before attending our classes.  Please be aware that we will not 
be able to have you participate without this waiver. 

4.  For the safety and enjoyment of all our participants, we ask that the children 
do not run, rough house, scream or act aggressively towards each other.  We 
understand that all of these behaviors are developmentally normal but they 
are also disruptive to the group.  If your child is having a hard time following 
these rules, we ask that you remove them from the classroom for a short 
break.  This will ensure we all have a great time.  

5. Our sibling policy is that all siblings who attend the class and are over the age 
of 12 months old must be enrolled in class.   We have one exersaucer for the 
babies to share.  During school breaks siblings are welcome to come for a 
prorated fee if there is space.   

6. If you miss a class we will try to accommodate a make up during another class 
time within the session.  Make ups cannot be carried over or used for other 
children to attend the class.  Make ups are based on available space and are 
not guaranteed. 

7. If you don’t feel like the class is a good fit for your child, you may request a 
refund.  Requests must be submitted the day or day after your child’s first 
class to allow us time to fill the spot.  Refunds will be for the remainder of the 
session. 

8. For Messy Play we will provide your child with art smocks and water table 
smocks but we still suggest dressing them in “Messy Time” clothes.  If you have 
crocs or other shoes that don’t matter it would be good to have your child 
wear those. Although we don’t expect you to get as messy as the kids, we still 
suggest you also wear ‘Messy Time” clothes. 

9. Due to limited storage space, we are not able to store your child’s artwork.  
Please take all artwork home with you each day.   

10. Memory Journals, a photo collage and a photo CD are available to purchase for 
$25 for all three items.  Please place your order by week one of the session. 

 

By signing this form, I acknowledge that I have read the above information 

and understand all class policies. 

 

Name ________________________                          Date_____________________________                  

 

 


